Council

Our Ref; PB/Letters
Sports Services
Your Ref: Swimming Development
The Shay Stadium
Please Contact: Pamela Bentley Shaw Hill
Halifax
Telephone: 01422 392087 HX1 2YS
Email: pamela.bentley@calderdale.gov.uk
Date: Academic Year 2024/2025
Dear Parent
Water Safety Lessons
W/C 7/ /2 [ 2N, your child will be participating in Water Safety activities during their

school swimming lessons.

Please bring an old, but clean long sleeve top and long bottoms. Both must be long length. Not shorts/short
sleeves, one piece or similar clothing. Which your child can wear to each water safety session. (Swimming
costumeftrunks are worn underneath the clothes).

You may find it helpful to bring an extra plastic bag for the wet clothes.

Yours sincerely

Pamela Bentley
Swimming Development Manager




